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RE: EXTERNAL: Re: AZ State Knights of Columbus Fundraiser Programs@kofc-az.org

Nancy Keane <Nancy.Keane@albertsons.com>
Mon 9/24/2018, 3:59 PM
To: Lawrence Powers <lapowers1@msn.com>; programs@kofc-az.org <programs@kofc-az.org>
The KOC are allowed in front of Safeway stores on Oct. 12 and 13 from 10am – 2pm

Thank you,

Nancy Keane
Public Affairs and Government Relations l 
Southwest Division
20227 N. 27th Ave.
Phoenix, AZ.  85027-3244
623-869-5632 – Phone    480-318-3082 - Cell      
623-869-5801 - Fax
E-mail: nancy.keane@albertsons.com

From: Lawrence Powers <lapowers1@msn.com>  
Sent: Sunday, September 23, 2018 2:20 PM 
To: Nancy Keane <Nancy.Keane@albertsons.com>; programs@kofc-az.org
Subject: Re: EXTERNAL: Re: AZ State Knights of Columbus Fundraiser

Good Morning Nancy,

I am currently out of state but want to follow up with you on our funraising drive.  Is it possible to get a
permission leƩer sent to your stores state-wide so that the individual Knights council can contactact the stores
in their area that they will be conducƟng their drive on October 12th and 13th?  I will send you the list of stores
that Councils have idenƟfed as soo as I return on Thursday of next week.

Thank you for all of your support.

Respecƞully,

Lawrence A. Powers

State Program Director

Arizona Knights of Columbus

(702) 827-8135

Programs@kofc-az.org


